
 

  
 

 

 

Dear Friends, 

Usually this is the time of year for making cherished memories. This holiday season is different; where we are reflecting 

on blessings that we have, and are finding ways to appreciate them even more. It would be nice if we could say we are 

spending these times having family feasts, jokes and laughter – and amends, sometimes – grand lawn displays and 

handmade crafts. However, that is just not the reality as we continue to adjust to our new “norms”.  

Many of us find our old traditions will be disrupted this year in light of the current situation. We are holding you all close, 

in hopes you can find new traditions, and the making of new things (face masks and Zoom gatherings).   

No matter how you celebrate this year, with traditions old or new, with loved ones close or connected from afar, we hope 

you and yours find peace, safety, and health this holiday season. 

 

As a note, we will be open until noon on Thursday, December 24th, the financial markets and our office will be closed 

Friday, December 25. We will also be open until noon on Thursday, New Year’s Eve, and the financial market and our 

office will be closed New Year’s Day, Friday, January 1. As always, you may access your account(s) using Raymond 

James Client Access at any time, year-round. 

On behalf of you, our clients, and professional friends we have made a holiday donation to the National Alliance of 

Mental Illness/ Maine chapter in Hallowell.   

Happy Holidays!  

 

Sincerely,  

Peter L. Mendall, CFP® 

Kimberley J. Mondoñedo, CFP® 

Mendall Financial Group LLC® 
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